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On HB 2585 

     I support this bill. Responsibility is a part of American citizenship. All American 

citizens who desire to vote should walk into their local DMV 0ffice and fill out and turn 

in a voter registration form. Its as easy as picking up a pizza or a gallon of milk. There 

is no voter discrimination or deterrence in this process. The current process, 

however, floods the system with ballots including ballots sent to illegal aliens and 

people too apathetic to register on their own initiative. We now have voter distrust of 

the whole voting system because of the irregularities inherent in  the current motor 

voter system.  

Sincerely, Chris Wagner 

Cottage Grove, OR 
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